Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY
Division of Strategic Business Development
Notice of Application Period to provide housing counseling and related services under the Florida Homeowner Assistance Fund (HAF)

The Florida Department of Economic Opportunity (DEO) announces the posting of the Florida HAF Housing Counseling & Educational Services (HCES) Application Period for Fiscal Year 2022 – 2023 from August 1, 2022, through June 30, 2023.
This Request for Application (RFA) is to solicit applications from U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development Agency (HUD) approved housing counseling agencies to provide housing counseling and educational services to homeowners who are eligible to participate in the Florida Homeowner Assistance Fund (HAF) Program.
Please contact Jackie Bigoney for any submission information or instructions via email at jackie.bigoney@deo.myflorida.com or call at (850)717-8498. For the full RFA Application please use this link https://www.floridajobs.org/docs/default-source/division-of-strategic-business-development/rfa-haf-counseling_posting-version_final.pdf?sfvrsn=fab654b0_2 or visit www.FLhomeownerassistance.org.
